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Dear Parents/Carer 
I would like to begin the newsletter by saying a huge thank 
you to all of the Pupils, Parents and Carers who supported us 
at the Carnival on Saturday.  The children looked fantastic 
and we were delighted to come second in our category. We 
really appreciate the way in which the school community 
came together. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 6 had a brilliant day out at Knipton on Wednesday.  
They gained first-hand experience of a range of animals 
handling birds of prey and going fishing! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Thursday we sent a team of pupils to the Mini-Olympics 
at the Meres.  This is always an amazing event and this year 
was no different.  The children competed brilliantly and had 
a fabulous time. 
This morning we had the official opening of the new bike 
shed. To celebrate we watched a stunt bike show which was 
an incredible experience for all.  
 
Paul Hill  
Headteacher 

Communicating with school 
Can all Parents/Carers please remember that any concerns 
that you have about your children should be discussed with 
the child’s class teacher in the first instance.  It is essential 
that you report concerns as soon as they arise so that we can 
deal with them quickly.  In this way we can ensure that all of 
our children are happy with their school experience! 
 

Summer Fair 
Our next fund raising event will be The Summer Fete on 
Friday 8th July straight after school.  If anybody would like 
to be involved then please talk to Mrs Toole or Mrs 
Brockington.  Donations would be gratefully received as 
follows: 

 Tombola items – drop off at the school office 
 Cuddly toys (in good condition) 
 Sweets to fill our sweetie cups (we will give the 

cups out later this term) 
 Cakes – handed in on the day of the Fair 
 Toys and books 

If anybody has any additional ideas for stalls then we would 
welcome suggestions and help.  Thank you all for your 
support. 
 

Sports Days 
Sports days are approaching quickly.  As ever we will expect 
all children to participate unless their Parents/Carers have 
discussed any injuries or issues with the pupil’s class teacher. 
Sports Day for pupils in years 3-6 will take place on 29th 
June.  Children should arrive at school at the usual time in 
their PE kit.  It would be great if as many pupils as possible 
were able to wear a t-shirt in the colour of their house.  As 
soon as the registers have been taken we will set off for the 
Meres.  Parents/Carers should meet us there (we hope to 
begin at approximately 9:30am).  We will then compete and 
have a prize giving at the end.  All children in the Juniors will 
have a packed lunch on sports day.  Those who have booked 
a hot meal will be provided with a pack up by the school.  
Sports day for pupils in the Foundation Stage and Years 1/2 
will take place on 8th July.  Again pupils should arrive in their 
PE kit.  Parents and Carers should drop their children off as 
normal and then head to the school field.  We will register the 
children and then bring them onto the school field as quickly 
as possible in readiness for the races. Please remember to 
send in a hat and a water bottle. You should also ensure that 
pupils have applied sun cream prior to their arrival at school. 
 

For both sports days we would love to see as many 
Parents/Carers and Grandparents as possible! 

Dates for Your Diary: 

28th June Year 2 Skegness 
29th June Year 1 Skegness 
29th June Years 3-6 Sports Day (Meres) 
30th June Year 5 visit Charles Reid 
5th July Year 5 Yorkshire Wildlife Park 
8th July Sports Day FS, Years 1 and 2 
8th July School Fete (3:30pm) 
11th July  Moving on Morning 

13th July Violin concerts (invites to follow) 2:15pm 
20th July          Year 6 Leavers Assembly (after school) 
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Year 6 Leavers 
The years 6 leavers’ presentation evening will take place on 
Wednesday 20th July at 6pm.  All Parents/Carers and 
Grandparents are welcome – please put the date in your 
diary. 
 
Isaac Newton School’s Got Talent 
Over the past few weeks we have been running a talent 
competition in school.  All of the children have had the 
opportunity to audition and we have seen some fantastic acts.  
By next week we will have narrowed the competition down to 
10 acts. These acts will then go head to head in the final (to 
be performed to other pupils in the school).  We will invite 
the Parents/Carers of those children who make it through to 
come and watch the live final! 


